
Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting 

TVF&R Fire Station, 1860 Willamette Falls Drive, West Linn 

May 3rd, 2016 at 7:00 PM 

Minutes 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by SONA Vice President, Ken Pryor. 

 

In attendance were 12 people total. They included 11 members of SONA and 1 guest 

from the Willamette NA.  

 

Meeting minutes from the April 2016 meeting were approved with a unanimous vote. 

 

SONA Treasurer, Patrick McGuire, reported through an email sent to the Secretary, 

Roberta Schwarz, that the current SONA balance is $2,741.97. 

Old Business: 

1. An update was given by Roberta Schwarz on the White Oak Savanna’s next 

scheduled fundraisers. A summary was given of the Run/Walk, the Earth Day SOLVE 

event at the Savanna, and the Sub Zero Ice Cream events that were recently 

completed. A list was distributed to all in attendance of all of the events scheduled 

for 2016. 

2. Savanna benches are available for pledges. NLWL has eight of the ten pledged for 

already. The question was raised about whether or not SONA members would like to 

have SONA buy a bench for the Savanna. Members engaged in a discussion about 

the $850 pledge for a bench that would only be purchased if the remaining 6 acres 

of the White Oak Savanna is acquired. After all questions were answered, a motion 

was made and seconded to approve the pledge, the vote was taken. The results 

were 11 aye 0 no and 0 abstain.  

New Business: 

1. An update on the property at the corner of Blankenship and Tannler was given. The 

resolution that was passed last month in opposition to the conceptual plan recently 

presented to SONA was given to all in attendance along with the minutes from last 

month. 

 

Ken Pryor, seeing no further business, adjourned the meeting at 7:50 pm. 

 


